
Bill:  HB 1556 “Advanced Clean Cars II Program and Advanced Clean Trucks 
Regulation - Application and Enforcement” 

Position:  Unfavorable 

 

Greetings Maryland Legislators, 

 I am Christopher Guinnup, a resident of Baltimore, and I strongly urge you to oppose 
HB 1556. In Hampden, whenever I walk Falls Road north of the I-83 ramp, I experience the 
pollution that high traffic roads bring to our neighborhoods and businesses. It’s always 
noticeably dirtier than the rest of the neighborhood, a much more unpleasant and 
unattractive place to be, and surely increases respiratory health issues in residents living 
right up against the road. 

 Delaying the Advanced Clean Cars II Program and Advanced Clean Trucks 
Regulation would increase the pollution that motor vehicles inflict on all our communities 
as Maryland grows. Oppose HB 1556 to ensure that Maryland has a cleaner future, not a 
more toxic one.  

 

Thank you, 

Chris Guinnup 
4010 Roland Ave 
Baltimore, MD 21211 


